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March 12

Dear Colonel Corrigan,

In the absence of the Principal, who 
is spending a few weekB in I ngland, msy I acknowledge 
and thank you or his behalf for your very kind letter 
of March 10th.

As one of the officers who also served 
under General Currie, I share your sentiments.

Faithfully yours,

Cyrus Macmillan 
Acting Principal

Lt.Col. C.A.Corrigan, 
11 Harper Avenue, 
Toronto, Ontario.


